
 

Mark Keppel High School 

     Student Bulletin, Friday, April 22, 2022 
                       Bell Schedule – Regular 

 

 

Athletics- 

 

Athletic Events for the Week of April 18th-22nd, 2022 

MKHS Aztecs, attend athletic events, show your pride and your support. 
“You are either supporting the vision or supporting division.” – Saji Ijiyemi 

• Medical Clearance Paperwork must be cleared in order to try-out or participate in any sport.  If you are currently 
in a sport, you can try-out after your season is over. 

• Cheer Tryouts - April 25-29 from 4-6:30PM - Old Gym - Athletes who are interested need to make sure that the 
online medical clearance is updated and/or completed before tryouts.  

• Congratulations to… 
o Badminton wins over Mayfield and South Pasadena 
o Boys’ Tennis wins over San Gabriel. 
o Boys’ JV Volleyball wins over Bell Gardens. 
o Boys’ Volleyball wins over Montebello and Schurr. 
o Boys’ & Girls’ Swim wins over Montebello. 
o Boys’ F/S & Girls’ Track & Field wins over Montebello.  
o Varsity Softball wins over Bell Gardens. 
o Badminton @ Cerritos Varsity Tournament: 3rd Place Mixed Doubles Richard Ye and Jasmine Kwan; 5th 

Place Boys Double - Richard Ye and Yiming Guan 
• MKHS Athletic Webpage: MKHS.org (Students tab, Athletics tab)  
• MKHS Athletic Remind/Code: @mkhsat 

 
Friday, April 22nd  

• JV & Varsity Badminton @ San Gabriel - 3:15PM - Bus Leaves 2:15PM - Early Dismissal 1:45PM 

 
 

 

"Tickets for Band and Orchestra's Some Enchanted Evening are on sale now at the student bank. Come 

support the Instrumental Music Program as they put on their last show of the year." 

 

 

 

SENIORS - Graduation Speech tryouts are Wednesday, April 27, during collaboration, in room C305. We are 

looking for one speech and one poem between 2-3 minutes in length each. -Cecilia Alexander 

 

 

 

"The MKHS Alliance is hosting their annual Fear the Spear 5k Event on April 23, 2022 at Mark 
Keppel High School. To register for the event, and for more information, please visit the student bank 
and check out their Instagram @fearthespear5k and website. All of the proceeds from the event will 
go towards Mark Keppel educational programs, sports, and clubs."  
 

 

 



 

ATTENTION! 

INTERESTED IN BECOMING A LINK CREW LEADER? 

Attend our informational meeting on May 5th or May 6th at lunch to learn more about the process! 

Keep in mind that if you are chosen to become a Link Crew leader, you will be required to attend training 

sessions on Friday, August 5th and Monday, August 8th.  

Meeting Location: Old Gym 

Application Due: Sunday, May 15th 

OPEN TO CURRENT 10th and 11th GRADERS 

You will also be missing class on the first day of school (August 9th) to carry out Link Crew duties at our 

Freshman Orientation. ALL ABSENCES WILL LATER BE EXCUSED.  

Thank you so much and we are excited for you to apply! 

 

 

Upcoming College Virtual Visits!  

-Open to all grade levels 

-Must sign up prior to the day 

-Sign up links available in the College & Career Center (room A128) 

 

U.S. Air Force ROTC- April 21 @ 2:40 p.m. 

 

 

 

MKHS Gateway Counselors (Ms. Funes and Ms. Mendoza) will be hosting "Wellness Workshops" on campus 

beginning February 7, 2022  The Wellness Workshops will be offered for students during lunch time.  

Look for flyers for dates, times, and location. Flyers will be posted on social media, campus, and in the 

counseling office. All you need to do is scan the QR code to sign up! If you attend 4 workshops this semester, 

you will be eligible for a Wellness Workshop certificate. 

 

 

 

If you are requesting an honor or AP class for the next school year, please remember to fill out the 

honors/AP contract. You can access this contract by going to the family portal and clicking on Forms under the 

navigation menu. 

 
 

 

Student Parking.  When parking in the front lot, students are to park on the left side facing Hellman only. The 

right side closest to the school is reserved for visitors.  When the student side is full, there is additional parking 

available in the lot by the baseball field. 
 
 
 
Reminder to all students that food delivery or drop off on campus is not allowed.   For 
the health and safety of all students, the Alhambra Unified School District enforces a No Food Drop 
Off Policy.   The staff will not accept food to be dropped off for students.   If you have any questions, 
please contact Student Support Services.  Thank you. 
 

 

 

Student Support Services has a lot of lost and found water bottles, glasses and clothes, etc. If you have lost 

anything, please stop by to check. Everything will be donated at the end of the school year.  


